Montgomery Township
Senior Committee Meeting Minutes

June 21, 2023

Location: Montgomery Township Community and Recreation
Center

Members Present: Don Riley, Charles Vesay, Joyce
Malageri, Joy Zwicker, Jess Jastrzembski, Audrey Ware,
Supervisor Liaison

Public Guests: Barbara Vesay and 4 other public guests but
unable to identify by name due to lack of opportunity to
verbally introduce themselves.

1. Call to Order at 12:10. Allowed wait time for guest
speaker who did not show up.
2. Pledge of Allegiance

3. Approval of the minutes for May 17" by Joy Zwicker,
Chuck Vesay

4. New Business: Audrey Ware got engaged!
Congratulations from all.



5. Discussed if we will conduct meetings over the summer
months? All agreed that we should continue meetings
during summer.

No decision at this time on when the Bocce courts will
open. Jess reports there are still things that need to be
put into place before opening.

Not enough Pickleball courts. Suggested that tennis
courts possibly be converted to Pickleball courts?

Audrey reports that trees will be planted in honor of
Richard Roller and Roy Rodriquez. Date to be
determined.

Website discussed and discussion to be presented in
the future to assign committee members to oversee
certain areas of information/content.

Schedule speakers for future meeting and for the
public.

The Fall Festival is scheduled for October 14" . Our
committee will be involved in set up/clean up.



6. Old Business:

Barbara Vesay requested that we move on from Bocce
Court topic as this consumes much of our allotted time
and there is no new information at present. The other
public guests expressed thanks for the mailer. One
guest monopolized the entire rest of the pubilic
speaking time discussing the Peak center and its
offerings.

7. Discussion Iltems:
Committee thoughts, comments and suggestions are
encouraged.

Question asked of public guests by Joyce Malageri re:
how they got their information about our meeting. They
referred to the mailer that was sent out to introduce our
committee.

Joyce Malageri suggested that there should be a time
limit set for public comment by any one person so that
other public guests have the opportunity to have their
comments, suggestions and ideas heard.

A vacancy remains on the senior committee. All are
encouraged to recruit candidates.

8. Adjournment
Next Meeting- Wednesday July 19, 2023



